
 

 

 

GCSE Geography Trip – Tuesday 27th June 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of your child’s GCSE geography course, they are required to take part in a fieldwork trip. 
Students will be visiting New Islington. 

The experience will allow students a chance to investigate how successful the regeneration of New 
Islington has been. They will be required to write about this in their GCSE paper 3 exam. You are 
required to pay £0. 

The trip will depart at 08:30 a.m. so pupils should arrive at school at normal time. Students will 
return to school for 11.40am in time for period 4 and will have lunch as normal. 

Students should be reminded that they are representing the school and as such are expected to 
display excellent behaviour and attitude at all times.  

Students should wear school uniform on this school trip. Pupils should also bring a rain coat, sun 
cream/ a hat in case of wet/warm weather. This is because they will be outside for the duration of 
the trip. 

Yours kindly, 

Mr F Turner 

Subject co-ordinator of Geography 

 


